
Chairperson and members of the committee: 

 

I strongly urge you to oppose HCR 3013. I have family, many friends and neighbors who will 
be directly and negatively impacted if this should pass.  

In a broader scope, if passed, HCR 3013 sends a clear message to someone thinking about 
moving to North Dakota; that being many people are not welcome here. 

North Dakota is better than this. 

 

Sincerely, 

Kay Schwarzwalter 


